
On Tue, Dec 19, 2023 at 6:32 AM Gayleen Gomez <ggomez@galt.k12.ca.us> wrote: 
Good Afternoon GJUESD Board Members, 
 
On behalf of the Galt Elementary Faculty Association, I would like to share with you our 
association does not support eliminating Zoom as a participation option during GJUESD 
Board Meetings.  Our position is that the hybrid option (in-person and Zoom) has 
increased opportunities for the public to participate in local government and has also 
promoted increasingly greater transparency in respect to Board business.   
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Gayleen Gomez 
 
 
 
-- 
Gayleen D. Thrall-Gomez 
Valley Oaks Elementary School 
Physical Education Teacher 
GEFA President 2023-2024 
ggomez@galt.k12.ca.us 
 
“It always seems impossible until it is done.”– Nelson Mandela 
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